
 

 

   

   REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

FROM: David Gill, Director of Parks & Recreation 

DATE: August 1, 2019 

SUBJECT:  Tennis Court Post Replacement at Memorial Field 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Accept this report and funding resolution and set for a public hearing in September. 

Background 

The Parks and Recreation Department had funds approved in FY19 (CIP 557) for the painting and crack 

sealing of the five older courts at Memorial Field. At the time we had not requested funds to replace the 

posts on the five courts. We would like to replace the posts on the five courts prior to repainting the 

courts. 

Discussion 

In the FY20 CIP528 (Pocket Parks) we have a project approved for $30,000 to replace the posts and 

backboards at the three basketball courts in the pocket parks. I am requesting to use $9,000 of the FY20 

CIP528 to remove and replace the tennis court posts at the five old courts at Memorial Field (CIP557).  

This will allow the tennis posts to removed and replaced prior to the courts being painted. However this 

may limit the number of basketball court upgrades we can do. We do not anticipate final cost estimates 

for the basketball courts to be completed until this winter with the work scheduled for spring 2020. 

If approved we anticipate the work on the tennis courts at Memorial Field will be completed by the end 

of November. 
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